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About me  
Hi, it’s me again. My name is Vivian, I am a first year Law student applying for 
the position of JCR President. Apart from doing law stuff, I’ve spent most of my 
free time thinking about all the things I will do when lockdown is over – fingers 
crossed 21st June. During my short time at St Anne’s, I have truly embraced the 
stanners experience and I would honestly love the opportunity to contribute to 
the warm, welcoming environment that makes Anne’s a unique college.  
 
 
My Aims 
 
For the Anne’s community 
I will work to maintain the welcoming community that already exists at Anne’s 
and strive to promote a greater level of inclusivity amongst the JCR. 
Furthermore, I will work towards creating events whether virtual or in person 
that gives stanners a chance to meet other members of the college as I am 
aware that the restrictions put in place as a result of covid made it difficult for 
stanners to get to know and meet new people.  In addition, I will ensure the 
revival of the Danson room (the JCR room).  
 
For the freshers who missed out on the authentic fresher’s 
experience 
 Liaising with the VP and other members of the JCR to ensure that there are 
opportunities that allow the incoming freshers and soon to be second years to 
gain a proper fresher experience where possible.  
 
For the BAME community  
As president I will ensure that there is a wide range of activities and events that 
reflects the cultural diversity at Anne’s. I will also work with the access and 
welfare reps to ensure that the college maintains a safe and inclusive space.  
 
For the wider community 
Getting involved with the community outside of Anne’s by working with 
charities in order to tackle key issues such as environmental pollution. 
Fundraising for a different charity each term? 
 
 

 

My experience 
My previous position as a prefect and a 
head girl means that I have spent a lot of 
time organising activities and 
representing the interests of students. 
These roles have equipped me with 
leadership and organisation skills that will 
be beneficial for the position of JCR 
President.  
 
Being the fresher’s rep has been an 
insightful experience. It has given me the 
opportunity to communicate with the 
freshers and as a result of this I have a 
good understanding of the general 
concerns and opinions of the freshers. 
Furthermore, as the fresher’s rep I 
effectively communicated with the 
current JCR president in order ensure that 
any questions and concerns of the 
freshers were effectively answered and 
resolved.  
 
As a Law student, I have developed key 
skills in advocacy which I will use to 
ensure that the goals of the JCR are 
achieved. 
 
I am approachable, understanding and 
always willing to listen. As your president 
I aim to do my very best to ensure that all 
students feel safe, respected and heard.  

 

Vote Viv!! 

 


